
The Bois Blanc Island Firefighters’ Association (BBIFA) 
The BBIFA is a nonprofit Association whose sole purpose is to receive and provide charitable support for 
the Bois Blanc Island Fire Department. Support comes from individual charitable financial donations, the 
sale of BBIFD merchandise, special fundraisers, and the donation of equipment, supplies, or training. The 
BBIFA is not a 501(c)(3) at this time, meaning donations are not tax-deductible. Funds raised through the 
BBIFA are used at the discretion of the BBIFD Command Staff. 
 
BBIFA Officers (2020-2021): 
Dan Reynolds, President 
Brandon Schlund, Vice-President 
Kaitlyn Gilligan, Secretary 
Clover Schlund, Treasurer 
 
Donations for the BBIFD may be made by check or money order, payable to the BBIFA, and mailed to: 
Bois Blanc Island Firefighters’ Association 
P.O. Box 815 
Pointe Aux Pins, MI 49775 

 


